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FirstBank Branches Will Remain Closed on Saturday
Due to Tropical Storm Laura
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FirstBank on Friday informed the general public that the FirstBank Plaza & Port of Sale branches
on St. Thomas as well as the Sunny Isle branch on St. Croix will remain closed on Saturday,
August 22 due to the expected inclement weather conditions associated with Tropical Storm
Laura. 

The bank said to stay tuned to its VI Facebook page and local media for further operational
updates.  

Clients are reminded that accounts can be accessed online 24/7 through the Digital Banking
platform. For more information, please visit www.1firstbank.com.
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